Growing concern for welfare
of missing l4-year-old boy

Police are appealing for help in tracing
14-year-old Reece Clark who has been
missing from West Lothian since Saturday,
17 October, 2020.

He was last seen leaving an address in Parkhead Cottages, West
Calder, around 12.10 pm yesterday afternoon.
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He is described as white, 6ft tall, slim build, with short
dark hair and a fair complexion. He was wearing a blue Stone
Island jumper and black body warmer.

Sergeant Lee McCall, Whitburn Police Station, said: “Reece,
who lives in Airdrie, North Lanarkshire, was on a visit to
West Calder and when he left the address last seen he didn’t
say where he was going.

“We don’t believe he has any money with him but he does have a
mobile phone. Despite efforts to trace him he hasn’t been
seen since yesterday afternoon and there are growing concerns
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for his welfare.

“He is only 1l4-years-old, so we need to know where he is and
if he is ok. I would ask that he make contact with police as
soon as possible. We’d also appeal to friends who have maybe
heard from him or know where he is to get in touch.”

Anyone who may have seen Reece, or who has any information on
his whereabouts, is urged to contact Whitburn Police Station
via 101 quoting incident number 2235 of 17 October, 2020.



